
 
 

 
 

Almatis Global Update on COVID-19 
 

 

 
The global COVID-19 pandemic remains a 

critical part of our daily lives.  As countries 
and governments re-evaluate and relax 

certain restrictions, there remains a high risk 
of continued outbreaks.  Certainly, this 

event has redefined a “new normal” and 
Almatis is committed to take all necessary 
measures to ensure the continued health 

and safety of our employees, business 
partners, and worldwide community.    

 
 

Since the start of the outbreak, employees around the world that are not 
absolutely necessary to maintain operations have been working from 
home.  Throughout this time, Almatis facilities have continued to supply 

material to our customers and critical industries, and currently all facilities 
are operating normally.  Recently, employees in certain regions have been 

allowed to return to the office, in a phased and structured approach.  
Throughout this return to work phase, Almatis is maintaining strict adherence 
to all government restrictions, and requirements regarding hygiene, social 

distancing, usage of face masks, quarantine measures, and further the 
guidelines & recommendations issued by the CDC (Center for Disease 

Control) and WHO (World Health Organization). 
 

 
We would like to thank our employees all over the world for their continued 
perseverance.  Whether they have remained onsite to keep critical 

production facilities operating, or have been working from home, our 
employees have remained dedicated and determined to servicing our 

customers. 
 

Yours sincerely at Almatis 

        
Emre Timurkan   Barbara Steuler 
Chief Executive Officer   Chief Commercial Officer 
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